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18 November, 2013
Federal Communications Commission

7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

To Whom It May Concern:

RE: Request for expedited review for FCC ID YETCELFI-RS224WUA and YETCELFI-RS224CUA

We hereby respectfully request that Expedited Review of the DFS capabilities of the Cel-Fi RS224
Provider Specific Consumer Signal Booster.

This signal booster has already been reviewed for DFS conformance under FCC ID’s YETCELFI-RS224CU
and YETCELFI-RS224WU. Due to changes in the Part 20 rules for Provider Specific Consumer Signal
Boosters, the exact same hardware is being re-submitted under new FCC ID’s YETCELFI-RS224WUA and
YETCELFI-RS224CUA. No hardware or software changes have been made to the product since the initial
FCC grants were obtained. The ONLY reason for the resubmission and filing for a new FCC ID is the
change in FCC Equipment Class brought about by the changes in the Part 20 rules for Provider Specific
Consumer Signal boosters.

Sincerely,

sl

-

Michiel Lotter
CTO & V.P. Engineering, Nextivity

858.485.9442 (main)
858-485.9445 (fax)
info@nextivity.com 12230 World Trade Drive Suite 250 San Diego California 92128
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